To: Customers of La Harpe Video & Data Services Company, Inc.
Date: December 31,2014
Subject: Local Channels

Every three years, every cable tv provider in the country is obligated to negotiate “re-
transmission” fees with the local television stations in your market. Confidentiality provisions in
the contracts prohibit us from disclosing to you the charges each individual station requires on
the customer’s bill. Since 2011, we have broken out the total as a line item on your bill. La Harpe
Video has concluded the current round of negotiations. Historically, we have attempted to absorb
these rate increases and maintain all the channels our customers enjoy, but we can no longer
afford to do this. '

Effective February 1, 2015, the following changes will take place:
The local channel fee will increase from $3.93 per month to $9.36.

For customers in La Harpe, system channel 4, WHBF TV-4 will no longer be available.
Corresponding HD channels will also no longer be available.

For customers in Henderson County, system channel 7, KHQA TV-7.1 and system channel 3
KHQA TV-7.2 will no longer be available. Corresponding HD channels will also no longer be
available.

In addition, due to the change of ownership, WGN, Channel 9, will be repositioned to system
channel 143, for HD subscribers, WGN HD will be repositioned from system channel 509 to
system channel 543.

We sincerely regret the necessity of raising the rates, and any other issues from the channel
lineup changes. For more information on what goes into the rates you pay for local cable service,
please check out our website : http:/www.tvonmyside.com.

Thank you
La Harpe Video & Data Services Co., Inc.



